Minutes Rutland Residents Association

January 15,2014, 
7 PM, Pool room, Rutland Centennial Hall
Call to order
7.10 PM
 John Huston

Attending
9 members, 4 visitors

Agenda
Adopted Mary Luttmerding/Shirley Schmidt Carried.
Minutes of Dec. 19, 2013 meeting adopted as there are no minutes by agreement

Reports


Treasurer report by Evelyn Vielvoye



Total RRA Bank & Investments 
=
$ 3,595.96 consisting of



Cheque account (community Builders) = $ 572.33


Term deposit

=
$1,045.36


Grant investments
=
$ 1,978.27
                        Some supplies will be needed over the next 3 months.

Treasurer report adopted Jill Seibert/ George Hermansen
President report

The 2014 City budget is a Rutland Budget with over $ 1 million allocated to things in Rutland including a $ 100,000 grant for projects in Rutland. President met twice with Trust group, and consulted Michelle Kam  with the City of Kelowna regarding the “ Our Rutland Project”
New Business

Our Rutland project will have a budget of $ 100,000. Everyone will have an opportunity to submit ideas. Parameters for this funding are: 1 time funding, in the Uptown area, construction and implementation by Sept. 14, 2014, must have community support. Community consultations are from Feb. 4 to 20 with community vote on selected ideas March 10-20. Then, tendering in April and project implementation in May-September. Project can be 1 large or many small projects. Addition of grants is possible. Funds were approved by the City Dec. 19, 2013  Members are encouraged to go to our webb site www.rutlandra.com and to the webb site for this project getinvolved.kelowna.ca  Projects dealing with hwy. 33 or the Aurora Street Hwy. 33 intersection are not eligible. President sites some examples of projects.  Some of the ideas that came from a TRUST/City meeting Jan. 4, 2014 included murals, focus on our centennial, lions park, Ben lee park, volley ball area etc. something on Roxby and others.

Rutland Centennial park has not yet been transferred to the City.  $ 400,000 has been allocated by the City for park improvements. 

Everyone is encouraged to bring new members to future meetings.

Next meeting Feb. 20 will be our AGM.

